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Art department students protest 
use of old, deteriorating kilns 
By Adeana Leftin 
Senior Reporter 

More than 15 students filled the 
conference room of the dean of the 
College of Arts and Sciences Monday 
to protest “dysfunctional” equipment 
in the art department. 

After meeting with Dean John 
Peters, Kjell Cronn, a junior art ce- 

ramics major, said the deteriorating 
condition of the department’s last 
functioning kiln had prompted the 
protest. 

Deb Oden, a junior art major with 
a ceramics emphasis, said that at the 
beginning of the fall semester two or 

three of the four electric kilns were 

functioning. Both of the gas kilns 
were broken. 

According to Oden, most of the 
kilns had been with the department 
for decades and had been on their 
“last leg” for the past few semesters. 
The broken kilns still are in the Nelle 
Cochrane Woods Art building. 

“(Ceramic students) can’t keep 
mending with wire and bubble gum,” 
Cronn said. 

Peters said he was willing to fi- 
nance the replacement of the kilns by 
diverting funds that were to be used to 
build an outdoor pavilion. 

“It appears to us that we have an 

emergency,” Peters said. “We can’t 
wait for the pavilion.” 

Oden said the education of art 

students had been stunted by the lack 
of equipment. Five classes have had 1 

to use one kiln that should handle 
only one class, she said, and many 
students’ works have been destroyed. 

The department needs more kilns 
of more than one variety, Oden said. 
Larger and hotter gas kilns would 
allow students more experience and 

experimentation, she said. 

“It will be the end of the ceramics 
department... if we’re not able to get 
these,” Oden said. 

Questionnaire 
Continued from Page 1 
had not been adequately consulted in 
the budget-reduction process. 

“Some people even said, ‘In my 
department, I didn’t even know what 
was happening until I read it in the 
newspaper’,” she said. 

Mace said the UAAD hoped the 
information would give the BRRC 
additional insight about the budget 
reductions. 

“All we can ask the BRRC is to 

take the information into considera- 
tion in what I consider to be a difficult 
and controversial process,” she said. 

“If our information helps them in 
their deliberations, then we will have 
had some degree of success.” 

-POLICE REPORT-, 
Beginning midnight Friday, Oct. 
25 

9:09 p.m. — Radar detector, jumper 
cables and socket set stolen from 
automobile, parking lot west of 
Harper-Schramm-Smith complex, 
$290. 
2:52 p.m. — Backpack stolen, East 
Union, $83. 
6:38 p.m. — Burglary, bicycle 
stolen, Abel Residence Hall, $475. 
7:21 p.m. — Bank book stolen, 
Nebraska Union, unknown amount. 
9:55 p.m.—Bicycle stolen, Archi- 
tecture Hall, $550. 

Beginning midnight Saturday, 
Oct. 26 

11:57 a.m. — Criminal mischief, 
windshield broken on automobile, 
parking lot north of Harper- 
Schramm-Smith complex, $200. 
4:44 p.m. — Vehicle stolen, Col- 
lege of Dentistry parking lot, 
$23,000 plus $8,800 in contents. 
5:44 p.m. — Criminal mischief, 
damage to fire hose glass, Abel 
Residence Hall, S5. 
6:12 p.m. — Vehicle stolen, park- 
ing lot at 14th and Avery streets, 
$700. 

2 vehicles stolen from UNL lots last week 
From Staff Reports 

Two vehicles were stolen from 
University of Nebraska-Lincoln park- 
ing lots last week, a UNL police offi- 
cial said. 

Lt. Mylo Bushing said one vehicle 
was stolen from the College of Den- 
tistry parking lot on East Campus 
between noon and 4:44 p.m. Satur- 
day. The vehicle was valued at $23,000 
and had contents worth $8,800. 

Bushing said the owner said he 
believed the vehicle was locked; 
however, the owner did leave a pair 
of house and auto keys in the console 
between the seats. 

Cass County Sheriff Department 
officials found some of the vehicle’s 
contents by Elmwood but did not find 
evidenceof the vehicle, Bushing said. 
The vehicle had a full tank of gas. 

Bushing said the vehicle was en- 

tered into a national computer net- 

work so other states will know that it 
is a stolen vehicle and to use caution 
when approaching the drivers. 

The second vehicle, valued at $700, 
was stolen from the parking lot on 

14th and Avery streets sometime 
between Oct. 24 and Oct. 26, Bushing 
said. The owner said she was sure that 
the vehicle was locked and that she 
had the only two sets of keys to the 
auto. This vehicle had half a tank of 
gas. 
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